
 
 

City of Harrisburg 

Main Street Program 

Presentation 

Tuesday, August 28, 2018 
6:30 – 8:00 P.M. 

Harrisburg High School Library, 400 S. 9th St.  
 

The City of Harrisburg is sponsoring a presentation of the 
Oregon Main Street Program.  There will not be a formal 

City Council meeting work session this evening.  There is a 
possibility that a quorum of Council members will be 

present, but no City business will be discussed.  
 

If you have an interest in the economic development of our 
traditional downtown core, we encourage you to attend, 

and get involved!  
 

Light refreshments will be served  
 
 
 
1. The City of Harrisburg does not discriminate against individuals with disabilities, and is an equal 

opportunity provider. 
2. For information regarding items of discussion, please contact City Recorder/Assistant City 

Administrator Michele Eldridge, at 541-995-6655. 


